
Traffic Advice 

Temporary Suspension of Bicycle Parking Area 
on Ying Hei Road, Tung Chung 

 Members of the public are advised that in order to facilitate the departments 

concerned to remove abandoned bicycles / miscellaneous items, part of the bicycle parking 

area near Century Link on Ying Hei Road (eastbound) as shown in the attached plan will be 

suspended from 8.00 a.m. on 1 March 2023 to 3.00 p.m. on 3 March 2023. 

During the temporary suspension period, all bicycles and articles left in the above 

suspended bicycle parking area will be removed. Advance notices will be put up at the 

bicycle parking area concerned to remind the public to take away their belongings at the 

bicycle parking area before the suspension period. 






